
 

                       April 8, 2020 
 
Dear Candidate, 
 
Re: Matriculation Certificate Examinations 
 
Reference is made to earlier correspondence about the postponement of the First Session [May] 2020 of 
examinations. The timetable for this session and the December resit session may now be accessed on the 
website https://www.um.edu.mt/matsec/timetables 
 
Your registration for the First session of examination was automatically transferred to the September session. 
You do not need to register again for the subjects you had registered for.  
Should you wish to register for a new subject, you are kindly asked to go to 
https://www.um.edu.mt/matsec/apply/. You will be first asked to enter the username and password listed 
below to continue with the registration of the new subject/s. New registrations will be accepted from 
Monday 4th May to Sunday 10th May 2020. Late registrations will not be accepted.   
 
USERNAME:   
PASSWORD:  
 
If you wish to make changes to your current registration [eg. From Intermediate English to Advanced English] 
you are kindly requested to send your request to registrations.matsec@um.edu.mt through the email 
account you had given in your previous registration. Include your Index number in your request. You will 
receive an acknowledgement from our end stating that the change was made. 
 
MATSEC has recently published FAQs relevant to the 2020 year of assessment 
[https://www.um.edu.mt/study/duringcovid-19]. Candidates are urged to read this information and any 
other press releases that may be uploaded from time to time on our website. 
 
 Regards, 

 
MATSEC Support Unit 
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